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1.0 Introduction 
 
1.1 Members of the Scrutiny Board have requested the opportunity to meet and hear from 

the newly appointed Chief Planning Officer, Mr Phil Crabtree, who commenced his 
duties on 2nd January 2007. 

 
1.2 The Chief Planning Officer will attend the Board meeting today with the Director of 

Development. 
 
1.3 Members are invited to ask questions and raise issues with the Chief Planning Officer 

for which he is responsible. 
 
2.0  Recommendation 
 

2.1 That the Board hear from the Chief Planning Officer, ask questions and identify any  
issues for further scrutiny arising from these discussions. 

 
 
 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected: All 
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